
 
 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
In 2M we are reading the book Flat Stanley by Jeff Brown.  This funny story is about a young boy 
who gets flattened by a falling bulleting board.  In the book, Stanley’s parents send Stanley on a trip 
to California via airmail.  Your child has made their very own Flat Stanley to send on adventures in 
the mail.   
 
Your child will be taking their Flat Stanley’s home with them today in an envelope.  We are asking 
for your help in sending your child’s Flat Stanley and the enclosed letter to any friends or relatives 
that you may have around the country or throughout the world.  (In the past, families have also 
taken Flat Stanley on family trips.)   
 
Once Flat Stanley is returned to our classroom from his adventure, we will post the artifacts on the 
second grade Flat Stanley map.  The Flat Stanley recipients may also email me information and 
photos, SarahR_Maxwell@brookline.k12.ma.us. 
 
Thank you for your support!  Please let me know if you have any questions.   
 
 
Best, 
 
Sarah Maxwell 
 
 
  


